
Spring Creek PTA Parent Involvement Meeting 

Friday, September 10th, 2021 

Spring Creek Elementary School Library 

 

Start Time: 10 :00 AM 

 
PTA Members present – Kimmy Martinez, Krystal Johnson, Ashley Rayback, Tyler Steele, Kirby Cook, 

Megan Jenkins, Dahlia Bone, Lochsley Allred, Jason Allred, Audrey Vivian, Jenny Wright, Suzanne 

Martinez, Lindsey Stockdale  

Community Members present – Jennifer Partridge 

 

I. Call to Order/Welcome: Jenny Wright, President 

 

II. Pledge: Tyler Steele, Membership Co-Vice President 

 

III. Officer and Commissioner Reports: 

 



School Board Representative for SE Provo Jennifer Partridge 

1. Joint city council meeting with school board on the updates made for new safe 
signage for school routes. School Community Council can submit for more ideas on safety 
this fall. There are new members in the city transportation department that are actively 
working to make our kids safer.  

2. Next Tuesday: School Board meeting – they will be voting on a new location for 
Dixon Middle, please email ahead of time and come for public commenting. Making 
progress on location for Wasatch Elementary.  

3. Planning on keeping old Dixon building for future purposes, perhaps historically 
restore it. Boundaries would not change at any new potential Dixon Middle locations. 

Community Outreach Kimmy Martinez 

4. Please share employment positions that are open for the After School program 
with family and friends. Programs details are ready to go, but more staff are needed to 
open the After School program.  

President Jenny Wright 

5. Presented on Box Tops – if you have any old cut Box Tops please bring them in so 
we can meet our goal of 50 Box Tops. Download the Box Tops app to scan digital Box 
Tops and receipts. 

6. Amazon runs a charity program called Amazon Smile. PTA Utah Congress Spring 
Creek Elementary is our listing. Please use it when making Amazon purchases.  

7. Please follow our PTA Instagram, looking for a volunteer to run it. 

8. Spring Creek Spectacular funds all of our PTA activities for the year. All forms 
have been sent home. Donations are collected online. There are different prize tiers for 
donations collected by each child. If you earn $10, please fill out tee shirt form. There is a 
fun run, dance party, food trucks, color powder packet throwing at the actual event. 
Color packets are released throughout the event. All swag will be dispersed at 
Spectacular.  

9. If you have not paid and signed up for PTA yet, we encourage you to do so. 
Please see Audrey Vivian or Jenny Wright for help with this. 

10. For every book read your child will receive a ticket for a book raffle, each winner 
will receive a book for the child and for the library. At the end of the year all tickets are 
entered again and two winners will win a new bike.  
 



IV. Spotlight: Lochsley Allred, President Elect 

Elise Gilbert was honored for all her help with the vision screening, box tops, and last minute 
lunch room help.   

V. Financial Report: Audrey Vivian, Treasurer 

Monthly financial report read.  

Mauricia Jensen needs removed from our bank account.  

Ashley Rayback moved to remove Mauricia Jensen from the Spring Creek PTA bank account. 
Jenny Wright seconded. Vote passed unanimously.  

VI. Minutes: Lindsey Stockdale, Secretary 

Minutes approved as read.  

VII. Calendar: Upcoming Events 

Spring Creek Spectacular: September 20, 2021 5:30 PM – 7:30 PM 

Reflections entries for this year’s theme: “I Will Change the World By…” are due by Oct. 1 

Parent Teacher Conference dinners Nov. 4 - Tyler and Cassidee Steele volunteered to head this 
up. A Sign Up Genius list will be sent out for further items needed.  

VIII. Volunteer Opportunities  

Spring Creek Spectacular 

1. Needs: 2 canopies for tables (Audrey Vivian volunteered), balloon poles (Dahlia 
Bone, Megan Jenkins, Kirby Cook volunteered) for Fun Run and entrances, signs for 
entrances (Krystal Johnson volunteered), booth volunteers (Members volunteered 
teenagers and Jason Allred volunteered.)  

Box Tops leader this year is Elise Gilbert.  

Reflections Specialist needed. This year’s theme is, “I Will Change the World By…” 

Bike Safety Reading Contest 

 

 Jenny Wright moved to adjourn the meeting. Ashley Rayback seconded. Motion passed 

unanimously. Meeting adjourned. 

 

Time of Adjournment: 10:44 AM 

Next Meeting: October 8, 2021 
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